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 April 16, 2019 

 

September 10, 2021 

Dear Parents:                                                                                                      

Open House is scheduled at State Street Elementary this coming Tuesday, September 14, from 6:00 

pm-8:00 pm.  Our Open House gives you an opportunity to meet your child’s teacher and receive any 

important information that the teacher has for you to make the 2021-2022 school year a success. 

Please plan on attending.  

Please use this occasion to get to know your child’s teacher and become more familiar with the 

expectations for the year. Please refrain from asking personal questions during this time; you may 

contact your child’s teacher to discuss any questions you may have that were not answered.  Individual 

Parent-Teacher conferences will be scheduled for all students on November 2. 

Our State Street nurse, social worker and specials teachers will also be available at Open House for 

questions.  

Due to limited parking, there will be a shuttle bus that will run from the Pizza Hut parking lot to State 

Street Elementary between 5:45 pm and 8:15 pm. 

*****Due to COVID, only parents/guardians and siblings of the student may attend.  

****Masks are required inside our school and on the shuttle bus. 

A Book Fair will be available for you to purchase books for your child; pre-packaged and 

bottled refreshments will also be sold. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support.  We look forward to seeing all 

of you on September 14th. 

 

JoAnn Hoover 
Principal 
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